From: Holgate, Nicholas: CP-TownClerkDirFin: RBKC <Nicholas.Holgate@rbkc.gov.uk>

Sent: 16 June 2017 15:00

To: Borough Emergency Control Centre: RBKC; Redpath, Tony: CP-PPU: RBKC; Sawyer,

Mark

Cc: Gupta, Asha: CP-Gov: RBKC; Barradell, John

Subject: RE: Public meeting

Thanks: presume you mean the comms group. It was not what the blue light gold group decided at the 11 am meeting.

Nicholas Holgate Town Clerk

(Shared services)

(Corporate and sovereign services)

From: Borough Emergency Control Centre: RBKC

Sent: 16 June 2017 14:56

To: Holgate, Nicholas: CP-TownClerkDirFin: RBKC < Nicholas. Holgate@rbkc.gov.uk >; Redpath, Tony: CP-PPU: RBKC

<Tony.Redpath@rbkc.gov.uk>; mark.sawyer@cityoflondon.gov.uk

Cc: Gupta, Asha: CP-Gov: RBKC < Asha. Gupta@rbkc.gov.uk >

Subject: FW: Public meeting

Nicholas

We will need to consider this at Gold Group. Tony and I will list this as an Agenda item.

Thanks Stuart Priestley BECC

From: Ellie.O'Connor@met.pnn.police.uk [mailto:Ellie.O'Connor@met.pnn.police.uk]

Sent: 16 June 2017 14:34

To: Borough Emergency Control Centre: RBKC < BECC@rbkc.gov.uk >

Cc: Priestley, Stuart: CP-PPU: RBKC < Shab.Chaudhri@met.pnn.police.uk

Subject: Public meeting

Dear BECC, at the SCG meeting earlier today, a decision to host a public meeting on Saturday was made.

We are trying to find a venue for tomorrow to hold a few hundred, and aim for 3-5 pm.

I have been asked to liaise with you for an LA person to front the meeting and a separate independent chair to be appointed.

Can you please email myself and Shab asap with the names.

We will keep you updated on the venue etc as we have confirmation.

Ellie O'Connor
Detective Chief Superintendent
Kensington & Chelsea Borough / Territorial Policing / BS

Met phone // Telephone Address Kensington Police Station	/ mobile on, 72-74 Earls Court Road, London, W8 6EQ
Not protectively marked	

Total Policing is the Met's commitment to be on the streets and in your communities to catch offenders, prevent crime and support victims. We are here for London, working with you to make our capital safer.

Consider our environment - please do not print this email unless absolutely necessary.

NOTICE - This email and any attachments may be confidential, subject to copyright and/or legal privilege and are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. To avoid incurring legal liabilities, you must not distribute or copy the information in this email without the permission of the sender. MPS communication systems are monitored to the extent permitted by law. Consequently, any email and/or attachments may be read by monitoring staff. Only specified personnel are authorised to conclude any binding agreement on behalf of the MPS by email. The MPS accepts no responsibility for unauthorised agreements reached with other employees or agents. The security of this email and any attachments cannot be guaranteed. Email messages are routinely scanned but malicious software infection and corruption of content can still occur during transmission over the Internet. Any views or opinions expressed in this communication are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Metropolitan Police Service (MPS).

Find us at:

Facebook: Facebook.com/metpoliceuk

Twitter: @metpoliceuk

The Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea. This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.
